

February 27, 2017

Dear Parent or Business Partner,

Point Loma High School Theatre & Dance Company is happy to present the production, **UNbroken: A Dance Concert** on three nights: **Thursday, Friday and Saturday, March 16, 17, 18 at 7pm** in the *Larry Zeiger Performing Arts Center* at Point Loma High School. These performances are showcasing the many talented PLHS dancers and tech crew involved in our program. It will be an evening of amazing entertainment, but we need *your* support to be a success!

Our mission is to inspire young adults through imaginative and creative thinking to perform on stage. All proceeds from donations will go directly to benefit students in PLHS Theatre & Dance Company through fostering and inspiring youth in performance, develop their training through professional teaching artists, and educating students in professional performance. As a performing arts program with ZERO funding from San Diego Unified School District, we are in need of your financial support to support our program.

PLHS Theatre & Dance Company looks to our community to join them in their individual and collective missions through support whether it's attending a performance, donating money or items for Opportunity Drawing, helping with concession or feed-our-cast & crew donations, or just spreading the word regarding our upcoming performance. We would love to extend you an invitation to our performance of UNbroken!

Please consider a donation to support our program.

me (Printed):	Phone # :
nature:	Email :
Name of Person or Business:	
[] Monetary Donation Amount:	
	e to PLHS-PA Performance Guild Boosters.
Check #:	·
[] Gift Certificate Amount:	
[] Food and/or Beverage description:	
	ill be used in the Opportunity Drawing at the performances.
Product Information:	

All donations are tax-deducible as the PLHS-Pointer Association, Performance Guild Boosters is a recognized as a 501(c)3 nonprofit organization by the IRS with Tax Identification Number: 95-3800169.

As a member of the community, consider joining and being a part of the Pointer Association Performance Guild Boosters to support our performing arts program.

Thank you for your generous support!

Sincerely,
Christina A. Fulcher
Performing Arts Director
CFulcher@sandi.net